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Message from 
Headteacher: 
Dear Parents and 

Carers, what a week it 
has been! 
 
Owls Class had a 
wonderful time at 
Wells Hall this week, 

taking part in their exciting Active 
Week activities. A big thank you to Mrs 
Pryce-Hall, Mrs Maddocks and Mrs 
Ward for accompanying the children 
and for all their hard work in organising 
the trip and liaising with Wells Hall to 
make it such a great experience. 

 

 
The whole school also enjoyed an 
unforgettable visit to the outdoor 
swimming pool in Great Cornard – 
what a treat! It was such a joy to see 
the children having so much fun and 
making lovely memories together. 
Thank you to Mrs Clarke for organising 
this fantastic opportunity. 
 
Next Friday, we are off on our much-
anticipated whole school trip to the 
zoo! We’re especially pleased that a 
friendly and familiar face will be joining 
us – Mrs Lewis will be volunteering on 
the trip, and I know the children will be 

thrilled to see her again. 
 
Looking ahead, Transition Day takes 
place next Tuesday. The children will 
spend the morning with their new 
teachers and begin to get to know 
some of their new classmates. It’s 
always a special moment in the school 
year, and I can’t wait to see the 
excitement as we look forward to the 
year ahead. 
 

We’re also very pleased 
to have launched our 
brand-new school 
Facebook page! It’s a 
brilliant way to celebrate 
and share all the 

wonderful things happening at our 
school. Please do like and share the 
page – and if you’re interested in 
becoming a parent ambassador to 
help spread the word about our school 
across local Facebook groups and 
beyond, we’d love to hear from you. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your 
ongoing support. 

EYFS – Recycle & Reuse! 

A special thank you to Miss Lockyear – 
who spent her sunny evenings painting 
cable drums to create a fairy toad stall and 
car track.  What a wonderful addition to 
EYFS to help spark imaginative play 
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Whilst we develop EYFS further, if anyone 
is able to donate any old tractor tyres, we 
would be very delighted to accept them! 

Drawing  

We wanted to share 
with you Elkie’s 
fabulous drawing of 
our school dog – 
Neo! What a 
beautiful drawing – 
well done Elkie! 

 

Church event – THIS WEEKEND 

 

Key dates for your diary: 

Please see upcoming events: 
10th July – Faster read parent drop in 
11th July – Whole school zoo trip 
14th July – School reports sent out 
15th July – 15:30 – 18:00 pm – Parents 
evening – more information to follow 
16th July – Explore outdoor – all classes – 
activity day 
22nd July – 14:00 pm – Whole school end 
of academic year & year 6 leavers service 

 

 


